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Comments: I am writing to express my disdain for the roundup plan of the Heber wild horses in the Apache

Sitgreaves Forest.   Mr Anthony has been less than forthcoming with information and the protocols have not been

met.  Why such a low AML?  The horses have or could have access to over 300000 acres.  The herd viability will

be affected with that low an AML.   It is offensive to me to think that an organization like the YS forest service is

catering to domestic cattle ranchers at the expense of the wild horses.  When the domestic livestock is removed

or scaled back to a number equal to the wild horses than perhaps some cooperation can be reached.  

I respectfully request that all roundups be curtailed until the Environmental Assessment is reevaluated and

corrected for its multitude of errors!


